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Armed Robbery in Shopping Center Parking Lot 

Report: #22-1191 

On March 23, 2022, at 5:00 pm, Culver City Police Officers received a call 

for service of an armed robbery that just occurred in a shopping center 

parking lot, located at 11463 Washington Blvd.    

Officers arrived on scene and met with the victim, who stated that two 

suspects approached his driver’s side door as he was exiting his vehicle. 

One of the suspects pointed a handgun against the victim’s chest and 

demanded his watch (Rolex). The suspect then pointed the gun towards the 

victim’s head, took his watch and cell phone, and then punched him in the 

head, before both suspects ran away towards Washington Blvd and out of 

sight.  

Anyone with any information or questions regarding this incident, please 

contact the Culver City Police Department’s Public Information Officer, 

Sergeant Eddie Baskaron at 310-253-6316. 

Suspect #1: Male, Black early 20's, 5'8, 210 pounds, wearing a face mask. 

Suspect #2: Male, Black early 20's, 5’8, 180 pounds, wearing a face mask. 

Weapon Used:  Semi-automatic handgun 

Property Taken: Rolex Watch (valued at $13,000) and a Cell Phone 

Vehicle: No vehicle seen 

 


